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July 14, 2025

Dear Chair Crandell, Vice Chair Rasmussen, Supervisors Sabatier, Pyska
and Owen,

The Lake County Community Action Project (CAP) would like to express
our strong support for the proposed temporary moratorium being
presented to the Board on Tuesday July 15th,.

CAP has expressed concerns on multiple occasions regarding several
issues with the current ordinance including, but not limited to: water
usage, fiscal impacts, impacts on residents and the review of currently
permitted projects. A temporary moratorium would provide the County
an opportunity to look at the contributions and impacts of an industry
that is still experiencing growing pains.

With regulations at the State level changing rapidly and the uncertainty
of where the industry currently stands in Lake County, we feel it is
prudent for the Board of Supervisors to implement a temporary
moratorium at this juncture rather than to continually make revisions in
an attempt to keep pace.

Respectfully,

Peter Luchetti

Angela Amaral

Jesse Cude

Holly Harris

Margaux Kambara

Tom Lajcik


